TOWN OF ROSEBOOM
 TOWN BOARD MEETING
October 2nd, 2014

The Public Hearing regarding Local Law #2-2014 regarding SEQRA and the NFIP was held on October 2nd, 2014. Supervisor Gustafson called the Public Hearing to order at 6:34pm.  

PRESENT: Councilpersons Curtis VanDewerker, Allegra Schecter, and Karen Donnelly.  Supervisor Patti Gustafson, and Highway Superintendent Michael Mabie.

OTHER OFFICIALS PRESENT:  Lloyd Stanndard 

VISITORS LISTING:  Attachment #2. 

Local Law #2-2014:
· Supervisor Gustafson:   Discussed Local Law #2 and provided a brief summary to the public. 
· Town Clerk Seeley: Read the public notice that was posted in The Daily Star. 

· Note:  Asked if there were any public comments.
· No Comments.
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· A response from County Planning had not yet been received at the time of this public hearing, therefore,
· A MOTION was made by councilperson VanDewerker and seconded by councilperson Schecter to postpone the adoption of LOCAL LAW 2014-2 to the November town board meeting pending response from county planning.  All were in favor, motion passed. 


MEETING ADJOURNMENT:
· A motion to adjourn the October 2, 2014 Public Hearing was made by Councilperson VanDewerker and seconded by Councilperson Donnelly . All were in favor unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 6:49pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Erin Seeley

Town Clerk 
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